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Winter 2023

Attend our Village Council
Meetings held every 2nd and 4th

Monday at 7 PM

Mark your calendars for 
upcoming meetings on

 December 19th and January 8th
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Village Hall

Civic Center

Police Department 

Fire Department

Mayor's Court

(216) 662-0430

(216) 510-0002

(216) 663-1235

(216) 587-9283

(216) 518-3130

(216) 518-3129

(216) 587-9281

(216) 587-9279

(216) 518-3132

Finance Department

Building Department 

Service Department

Senior Bus Appointment Line

T H E  V I L L A G E  O F  

N O R T H  R A N D A L L

21937 MILES RD

NORTH RANDALL OH, 44128



My commitment is to provide elevated
service across all facets of our
community. I aspire to generate more job
opportunities, foster social service
programs, and organize community
activities on an unprecedented scale. With
the goal of putting us on the map as the
“Sleeping Giant” and the dynamic home of
Amazon, I encourage each of you to
engage with our community by attending
our council meetings held every second
and fourth Monday of the month.

Being well-informed with invaluable
information will contribute to an accurate
perception of our sustained growth,
allowing us to continue succeeding
together. Together, we can create a
brighter future for our children for years
to come. Wishing you all joyous holidays.

Sincerely,
David Smith
Mayor, Village of North Randall

Thank you for your support 

Mayor David Smith

Dear residents,

I hope this message finds you in good
health and high spirits. I extend my
heartfelt gratitude to the residents of
the Village of North Randall for
reelecting me as your Mayor. Over the
past two decades, our community has
undergone significant positive
transformations, and this progress has
been made possible through your
unwavering support.

It is both an honor and a pleasure for
me to persist in shaping history and
advancing our economic development. 

As we approach the upcoming year, we
are eagerly anticipating new
experiences in our newly constructed
Village Hall. I am enthusiastic about our
enhanced ability to serve the
community in a manner befitting its
needs.

MESSAGE FROM MAYOR SMITH
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Event﻿s for
This Month

MON

TUES

SAT

11

19

30

SENIOR MEETING
@12PM

COUNCIL MEETING
@7PM

NORTH RANDALL
HOLIDAY PARTY
@7PM

4750 Northfield Rd, North Randall, OH 44128

21937 Miles Rd, North Randall, OH 44128

4610 Northfield Rd, North Randall, OH 44128

For more information: www.northrandall.com

2023IN DECEMBER
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HOLIDAY
PARTY

DECEMBER 30
AT 7 PM

SATURDAY

PLEASE JOIN US FOR A

4610 NORTHFEILD RD

2 TICKETS PER HOUSEHOLD
(TICKETS ARE LIMITED)

RSVP TO
(216) 510-0002

LIVE MUSIC | FREE FOOD | GIVEAWAYS

MUST BE 21 AND OLDER TO ATTEND 
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C A R L E A N  P E R E Z

W I T H  A  T W I S T
YOGA

Every Monday and Wednesday
3:15 - 4:15 PM

4750 Northfield Rd

CIVIC
CENTER
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THANK YOU
W E  A P P R E C I A T E  Y O U R  P R E S E N C E  A T

T H E  O F F I C I A L  R I B B O N - C U T T I N G
C E R E M O N Y  F O R  T H E  N E W  V I L L A G E  H A L L
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I M P O R T A N T
I N F O R M A T I O N
F O R  R E S I D E N T S

Trash:

Garbage is picked up on Thursdays.

If a national holiday falls on a weekday,
trash will be picked up the following day. 

Signs will be posted throughout The
Village. Please use plastic bags ONLY, or
approved rubbish containers ( 40 lb.
weight limit).

DO NOT use cardboard boxes as rubbish
containers. Cardboard should be broken
down and placed in recycle containers.
Styrofoam should be placed in a trash
container, not in recycle containers.

Contractors are responsible for
removing their work. 

Contractors are NOT to leave any
MASONRY, CONCRETE, or BUILDING
MATERIALS on the tree lawns.

R I C H A R D  S O K O L O W S K I ,  S E R V I C E  D I R E C T O R

SERVICE
DEPARTMENT

Page 7North Randall News Report | Winter 2023

Bulk Pickup:

A Flyer describing the dos and don’ts of
bulk pickup will be distributed, and signs
will be posted throughout the Village.

Brush Guidelines:

All brushes must be placed in trash
containers or bundled and tied.

Snow Removal: 

DO NOT park on Village streets when
there is a snow event exceeding 2
inches. This helps The Village remove
snow more efficiently. DO NOT block
sidewalks with snow from driveways.
This helps service personnel to
effectively clear the sidewalks. 

Thank You.



I M P O R T A N T  T H I N G S  Y O U  S H O U L D
R E M E M B E R  A S  W E  P R E P A R E  F O R
W I N T E R

This winter, the Village of North Randall has
enlisted a new contractor for driveway snow
plowing services: Davey Tree Co. For any
concerns or complaints, residents can reach
out directly to our designated contact
person, Mike Dombrosky, at 330-608-9640.
Mike will address and assist with all resident
inquiries. It's worth noting that Davey Tree
collaborates with Precision Snow & Ice
Management, so residents may observe
various vehicles during this period.

Additionally, we recommend residents to
ensure their furnace is in optimal condition
by seeking the services of a licensed HVAC
contractor. This proactive step ensures that
your heating system is in proper working
order throughout the season.

For any further assistance or information,
feel free to contact me.

Chuck Horvath
Building Commissioner

C H A R L E S  H O R V A T H ,  B U I L D I N G  C O M M I S S I O N E R

BUILDING
DEPARTMENT
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POLICE
DEPARTMENT

Acting Police Chief, Antonio Stitt

Staying Safe During the Holiday
Season
I hope you are well and enjoying
this holiday season. Our police
personnel are all excited and
looking forward to moving into
our new police station. It’s a slow
painstaking process, with many
moving parts. 

Nonetheless, we have to remain
focused on our primary
objective of addressing crime,
traffic safety and community
concerns. We enjoy the holiday
season.

Likewise, we must also realize the
“Criminal Minded” enjoys the holiday
season however, for a different reason.
The criminal-minded views the holiday
season as an opportunity to “Rob &
Pillage”.

Having said this, I must implore you to
be vigilant and aware of your
surroundings when parking in public
parking lots, as well as your driveways.
Be sure to lock your vehicle doors. Avoid
leaving purses or packages in plain view
in your vehicles. Likewise, check and
double check to make certain the doors
are secured in your home.

Communicate with your neighbors.
Be aware of each other. Take care
of each other. When you are out
and about in our community, don’t
hesitate to call your police if you
think something doesn’t look right.
It’s better to be safe and call us, than
to be sorry later because you didn’t.
Ultimately, we will do our best to
ensure a safe and secure
environment for all those that live,
work and interact in the Village of
North Randall. 

North Randall Police Officers Unite in Pink:
Advocates for Breast Cancer Awareness

During Breast Cancer Awareness Month, the North Randall police officers proudly
wear pink badges as a symbol of solidarity and support for those affected by
breast cancer. These officers, dedicated to protecting and serving the community,
demonstrate their commitment to a cause that extends beyond law enforcement.
The vibrant pink badges serve as a visible reminder of the department's
compassion and advocacy for breast cancer awareness, fostering a sense of unity
and empathy within the community. By wearing these badges, North Randall
police officers not only uphold their duty to public safety but also contribute to
raising awareness and promoting a collective effort to combat breast cancer.
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NORTH RANDALL

FIRE DEPARTMENT

M A R S H A L L  S H O R T S ,  F I R E  C H I E F

Last month, we had the opportunity to
participate in the yearly Thistledown Mudd
Run. All of the money raised from the event
will be donated to the North Randall Fire
Department for equipment. We would like to
thank Jack Thistledown and the team for all
of their support this past year.

Recently, Mayor Smith and Village Council
approved the purchase of two 2021 red fire
response vehicles. One of these will replace
our Fire Chiefs 2006 response vehicle, and
the other vehicle will be for our shift officer
to respond to certain emergencies as needed. 

As we enter the winter months, please
remember to implement safe practices in
and around your place of residence. 

According to the National Fire
Protection Association, space heaters
and other heating equipment are one of
the leading causes of home fire deaths.
Fire departments respond to an
estimated average of 44,210 fires
involving heating equipment per year on
average (see next page for more
information).

DEPARTMENT
UPDATES

The vehicles are currently getting
decaled, lights installed and lastly radio
communications. Stay tuned for
completion photos.
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Please stay safe and enjoy the holidays.
As always, we appreciate the support
of Mayor Smith and Village Council.
We are very thankful and look forward
to 2024.
 
It is our #1 priority to serve the
residents of North Randall with the
best EMS and fire suppression services
possible.
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Portable Heater
Fire Safety



The Village of North Randall Fire Department 
has partnered with the American Red Cross to provide

smoke detectors to Village residents. 
Any resident that does not have a working smoke detector

in their home may apply.
  

To apply contact the American Red Cross Smoke Detector
Hot-line at (216) 361-5535. Provide the requested

information.
 

 Once your information has been processed, the smoke
detector(s) will be delivered to the North Randall Fire

Department. 
A representative from the FD will contact you to arrange a
time for the FD to come out and install your detector(s). 

 
 All smoke detectors must be installed by NRFD personnel. 

NO EXCEPTIONS!
   

If you presently have a working smoke detector, please 
DO NOT order new ones. Due to recent supply issues,

supplies are limited.

Thank You

NOTICE:
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Connect with

Council President

Woodrow Marcus
(216) 475-9590

marcusw@northrandall.org

COUNCIL

Councilman

Richard Epley
(216) 662-3225

epleyr@northrandall.org

Councilwoman

Lynn Gandy
(216) 214-6296

gandyl@northrandall.org

Councilwoman

Iris Chears
(216) 663-8367

chearsi@northrandall.org

Councilwoman

Sheila Sanders
(216) 789-8838

sanderss@northrandall.org
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Councilman

Jesse Ruffin
(216) 662-0430

ruffinj@northrandall.org
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HAPPY 
HOLIDAYS

from the Mayor, Administration and Council

2023
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 WE     
THE VILLAGE

Follow us on all social media platforms!

@VillageofNorthRandall @village_nr

www.northrandall.com


